
 

 

Weekly Key Words 

Your child needs to know 100 key words by the end of 

reception. We are going to be adding these to our 

homework for you to support your child to learn. 

PLEASE MAKE THIS FUN!! 

off, old, on, one, people, put, said, saw 

• put them on post-its around the house 

• draw with paint/felt tips 

• draw in sand or use water brushes outside 

 

You have had a message sent but we really need you to know! 

On Wednesday, please send your child into school in their PE kit. They can also wear any type of 

trainers they have. They will be wearing this all day. 

If you feel it is warm, please put sun cream on your child BEFORE they come to school. 

PLEASE ensure your child has their own water bottle. 

Parents are invited to come on to the school playground to watch us, with the approximate start time 

being 9.30am. Any changes will be made on the day if the weather lets us down      

Thank you       

Tapestry Challenge!       

Take some photos of what you do with your family 

for exercise and fun. 

Do you ride a bike, go on a scooter, play football? 

Send your photos in on Tapestry. 

Look forward to sharing them. 

Reception Weekly News! 

Friday 12
th

 May 2023 

What have we been learning in Maths? 

We have been saying number sentences, we call these 

stem sentences too. 

Please practice with your child with things you find 

around the house. 

‘’5 forks and 2 more….5 and 2 makes 

seven’’ 

What have we been learning in phonics? 

Now we have covered all the sounds in 

Reception our work now is to use and apply 

these in our reading and writing. 

Your child has been blending 4 sounds, CVCC. 

When you are reading with your child see if 

you can spot words with 4 sounds, can we blend 

and read these words. 

 

 

 

Don’t forget! 

• Please label all items of clothing and shoes (if possible!) 

• Reading books will come home on a Monday and will need to be returned on 

a Monday 

• Please make sure your child’s book bag comes in every day 

• Please bring a named water bottle for your child with still water only ☺ 

• Library books to be returned on FRIDAY, so that your child can choose a new 

one 


